

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am reaching out on behalf of the ELCO Raider Youth Basketball Program to see if you or your business would like to partner with our club through sponsorship. To make the sport of basketball accessible to as many kids as possible, we have tried to keep our registration fees as low as possible. However, the costs associated with the program have risen. Gym fees, uniform costs, equipment, and insurance premiums have all increased over the past few years.

An important step to having a successful season and providing this opportunity to our youth is obtaining sponsorship from local businesses and organizations to help offset some of the costs of running the program. We are looking for sponsors who are willing to assist in covering our essential expenses, as mentioned above. All sponsorship funding is directly invested in the ELCO Raider Youth Basketball program and is used to improve the experience for our young athletes.

In return for your sponsorship, we will highlight your business on our social media outlets and encourage our followers to support your business. We would be grateful for any support that you are willing to provide for our program!

Checks can be made out to HTRA and mailed to:

ELCO Raiders Youth Basketball P.O. Box 41 Richland, PA 17087

Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions, comments, concerns, etc. Thank you for your time and consideration!

Kindest Regards,

**ERYB Board of Directors**